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PRESS RELEASE 

 
The Emmet County Auditor’s Office has received a Resolution from the City of 

Estherville calling for a Special Election on the proposition of entering into a loan 

agreement and borrowing money thereunder in a principal amount not to exceed 

$4,100,000 for a municipal swimming pool. 

 

This Special Election will be held on August 6, 2019.  There will be one polling location 

for this Election and it will be the Farm Bureau building located at 421 1st Avenue North 

in Estherville, Iowa.  The Polling location will be open from 7:00 am until 8:00 pm. 

 

Due to the fact that the Council position for Ward 1 was appointed and not elected, that 

position will also be on the August 6, 2019 ballot Pursuant to IA Code Section 372.13. 

 

All candidates interested in the position must complete an Affidavit of Candidacy and a 

Nomination Petition and file it no later than July 12th, 2019 at 5:00 pm with the Emmet 

County Auditor’s Office.  The filing period begins immediately.   

 

The Nomination Petition must include 10 signatures of eligible electors in Ward 1 of the 

City of Estherville.  Nomination packets may be obtained from the Emmet County 

Auditor’s Office or from the City of Estherville.   

 

The following dates will apply to this Special Election: 

 Candidate Filing Period:  Now thru July 12, 2019 at 5:00 pm 

 Candidate Withdrawal Deadline:  July 15, 2019 at 5:00 pm 

 Objection Deadline:  July 15, 2019 

 Worry Free Postmark Deadline:  July 22, 2019 

 Pre-Registration Deadline:  July 26, 2019 

 Mailed Absentee Ballot Request Deadline:  August 2, 2019 

 Last Day to in Person Early Vote:  August 5, 2019 in Auditor’s Office 

 

Early Voting will begin as soon as ballots are available from the printer and a press 

release will be issued when the Auditor’s office receives them. 

 

Due to the fact that the City of Estherville is a Run-off City, a successful candidate will 

need to win by a simple majority.  A simple majority is at least one vote more than 50% 

of the total votes cast for the position.   

 

If no candidate receives a simple majority, then a run-off election would be required and 

that election would be held on September 3, 2019.   

 

Any questions, please feel free to contact the Emmet County Auditor’s Office at 712-

362-4261. 

 

Amy M. Sathoff 

Emmet County Auditor & Commissioner of Elections 


